Steven Seee

From: Katrina Clidence <kclidence@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:36 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support for House Bill H5859

I support this bill as a constituent of Richmond.
At this time Southern Rl is extremely unfriendly for new businesses. This small concession would help open up business
opportunities that currently do not exist.



